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         Office of Native Affairs and Policy 

 
 
From: Native <Native@fcc.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 11:50 AM  
Subject: FCC Seeks Member Nominations for Native Nations Communications Task Force 
 
Greetings from the Federal Communications Commission. 
 
On October 16, 2023, the FCC released a Public Notice seeking member nominations for Tribal 
government representatives to serve on a renewed Native Nations Communications Task Force 
(Task Force) beginning in 2024.  The FCC’s Chairwoman will select Task Force members to 
serve for a three year term.  In making selections, the FCC seeks to balance the representation of 
different geographic regions, subject-matter expertise, and the diversity among Tribal 
Nations.  Applicants must be elected leaders from federally-recognized Tribal governments or 
governmental entities (e.g., Tribal utility commissions), or their designated employees.  New 
nominations should be in writing and include a description of the nominee’s area of expertise 
and qualifications.  Incumbent Task Force members may submit a letter of intent to recommit 
themselves.  Before submitting a nomination, please review the Public Notice for specific 
instructions about member qualifications, nomination procedures, and other 
information.  Nominations for Task Force membership should be submitted to Native@fcc.gov 
no later than November 30, 2023.   
 
The Public Notice also extended the current Task Force through December 31, 2023.   
 
For additional information, please contact Lloyd Collier, Office of Native Affairs and Policy, 
Lloyd.Collier@fcc.gov 
 
Bambi Kraus 
Chief, Office of Native Affairs and Policy.  
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